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Special DPC meeting on Monday to discuss small boats marina

The Development and Planning Commission (DPC) will hold a special meeting next week
in order to discuss the Government’s proposals for a small boats marina.

This project, in line with the policy of the Government, is being presented to the DPC for
guidance and advice.

It will be recalled that the construction of a small boats marina is a manifesto commitment.

This will be the only item on the agenda for the special meeting which will take place on
Monday 8" July at 11am at the John Mackintosh Hall.

The Government’s plans will be presented by the Project Manager Chris Riddell and the
Town Planner Paul Origo will give details of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA).

Any interested party who wants to address the Commission on the matter should contact
Mr Paul Origo by 12 noon on Friday 5t July.
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